
October 7, 2021 

 

 

The Board of Directors would like to announce the appointment of Dorothy Gates as 

the new General Manager of Green Valley Villas West Condominium Association.  

 

 

Most of us know her as the current Bookkeeper and Finance Director, and she brings 

5+ years of experience to our  COA, as well as a wealth of knowledge of our Owners, 

Rules and Regulations, Vendors, and employees, not to mention her many positive 

personal qualifications. 

 

 

Please join us in welcoming Dorothy to her new position and we have every 

confidence that she will bring integrity, fairness, and her personal touch to our 

Community. 

 

Respectfully, 

 

Chris Fisher,  

President of the Board of Directors 

Green Valley Villas West Condominium Association 
 


